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Dear Parents / Carers  

As we enter another lockdown, here is an update to inform you of the remote learning 

that will be provided. Children will be provided with a range of Maths, English and Topic 

activities. The activities will be made available via Google classroom and through a 

learning pack that will be made available as an alternative. Teaching staff and the 

Head Teacher will be available during normal school hours and will aim to answer any 

questions in a timely fashion as usual.  

Accessing Google Classroom 

We will be sharing a Facebook post from one of our ex Year 6 pupils who helped with 

access to google classroom during the first lockdown in March 2020. 

If your child is in year 3 or below your username for Google classroom will be 

surname.firstinitial@lillingtonschool.org (e.g. bloggs.j@lillingtonschool.org)  

If your child is in year 4 or above it will be surnamefirstinitial@lillingtonschool.org (e.g. 

bloggsj@lillingtonschool.org)  

Your child will also require a password which will be sent to you in a separate email. 

When your child logs into google classroom they will automatically be invited to enrol in 

the class page.  

 

Kind Regards 

V Wallace 

Mrs Wallace 

Head Teacher 
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